ABC Provisional Leadership Committee Statement of Interest

To be considered to serve on the Provisional Leadership Committee (PLC), members must submit a statement of interest not later than June 4, 2022.  If you have any questions, please contact, Deacon Charlie Williams at Wilcha@aol.com

Please complete the information and save the file as a pdf with the name PLC Your Last Name.  At a minimum, please provide the following information:  

Member Name:  
Questions
1. Nominated by whom (if not self-nominated):

2. Why you want to serve on the committee?

3. Identify your experience in organizational financing, budgeting, property, human resources, and or general operational matters   
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